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THE HONORABLE CLAYTON HEE, CHAIR 

SENATE COMMITTEE ON JUDICIARY AND LABOR 

Twenty-sixth State Legislature   

Regular Session of 2011 

State of Hawai`i 

 

February 10, 2012 

 

RE: S.B. 2492; RELATING TO ANIMAL CRUELTY. 
 

Chair Hee, Vice-Chair Shimabukuro and members of the Senate Committee on Judiciary 

and Labor, the Department of the Prosecuting Attorney of the City and County of Honolulu 

submits the following testimony in support of Senate Bill 2492. 

 

The purpose of this bill is to establish a standard requirement for large-scale dog 

breeders.  The Department agrees that it is necessary to establish such requirements, to ensure 

that the dogs are provided with humane care and treatment; and protect the public from 

purchasing unhealthy dogs.  The bill also limits the total number of dogs to thirty (30) per 

person, and states that violations of these laws would be a misdemeanor.  

 

The Department believes that S.B. 2492 would work alongside existing laws to prevent 

these specific forms of animal cruelty, and serve as a much-needed deterrent to those who may 

be inclined to over-breed or wrongfully breed dogs.  For these reasons, we support the passage of 

S.B. 2492.  Thank you for this opportunity to testify.  

 

ARMINA A. CHING 
FIRST DEPUTY PROSECUTING ATTORNEY 

KEITH M. KANESHIRO 
PROSECUTING ATTORNEY 
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